
Benton County Seeking Jail Facility Site 
 
The Benton County Commission is seeking potential site locations for the construction of a jail 
facility. The following are recommendations for minimum requirements for a site: 
 

1. At least 3 ½ acres 
2. Either have, or have access to, municipal water and sewer 
3. Prefer the corner to corner grade to be less than 4% (but would consider more) 
4. Not to be within 1000' of a school or licensed daycare 
5. The deed to be "clean" (no bankruptcy or foreclosure properties) 

 
If you have property for sale meeting these specifications, please contact the County Clerk's 
Office at (660) 438-7326 to schedule an appointment with the County Commission. Please 
respond by June 23, 2017. 
 
Publication Dates: June 8, 15, and 22, 2017 


